
Our Children are 

the Future 

Sounds Star Moments  

 

I can’t honestly believe that this is 
the final newsletter of this academic 
year….crazy! 

 

Our last, full week of term has been a busy one. 
The Year 5 pupils (soon to be Year 6’s) had a 
brilliant morning in Reception class on Monday 
morning learning how to be a good buddy! The 
children took part in a buddy training session 
and then practised their skills including teaching 
a real Phonics session—wow! Well done Year 
5’s, we have high hopes for you next year! 

 

On Thursday, all the children took 
part in our final Team Day of the 
year based around the theme of 
British Values. Country dancing, 
the National Anthem, The Royal 

family, british garden games….you name it they 
did it! A huge thank you to all the staff for 
making the day a super success (as always) 
and the staff even had a bit of fun eating the 

British classic—the Victoria Sponge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sound and District Primary School 

 

Weekly Newsletter : 20. 07.18 

Sound’s  

Superstars  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events   

 Celebration assembly— 

     23.7.18 @ 2pm 

 Y6 Leavers assembly—
24.7.18 @ 9.15am 

 Break up for summer & 
Nantwich Show—25.7.18 

 Staff INSET day-3.9.18 

 School opens for children—

4.9.18 

 

 

 

OVERALL SUPERSTARS 

CERTIFICATES WILL BE 

PRESENTED AT THE 

CELEBRATION  

ASSEMBLY  

ON MONDAY 23rd JULY 

AT 2:00 PM 
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Finally, before we all shoot off on our holidays, I need to 
say a few more thank you’s: firstly, a huge thank you to 

all you parents and carers who have supported us and 
your children so fantastically this year; thank you to our 
amazing children for trying so hard and 
being an absolute pleasure to spend time 

with every day; thank you to our brilliant Governor 
team who give up so much of their time to help run 
the school—you are superb; thank you to our Friends 
of Sound members who run such great events and 
help raise vital money for our school and finally a massive thank you 
to all our members of staff who consistently go above and beyond and 
always have a smile on their faces and a spring in their step. Together, 
we are a fantastic team and one that we should all be incredibly proud 
to be a part of—I know I am! 

 

Have a wonderful summer break. Stay safe and we look forward to 
seeing you in September ready for another year of fun and frolics! 

 

Happy holidays! 

 

Mrs Newton and all the staff at Sound. 
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Final week 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD INTO  

SCHOOL IN THE FINAL WEEK WITH THEIR  

BOOKBAGS OR ANY EQUIPMENT, AS THEY  

WILL NOT NEED THESE IN CLASS!  
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Celebration Assembly 

Please come along and help us to share our 
achievements and successes at our annual 
Celebration Assembly on Monday 23rd July at 

2pm. We will even find out which team has 
won the first ever, brand spanking new Team 

Trophy!  

 

 

Parental help for next year 

Calling all parents, friends, grandparents, next door neighbours...if 
you have even 30 minutes spare in your week we 

NEED your help! We are desperately in need of 
bodies to hear our children read as much as 
possible each week. Please let Mrs Cotterell know if 
you are interested and we will welcome you with 

open arms and a cup of tea! 

Equally, if you would like to volunteer in other 
ways, please let us know...there are a million and one jobs that we 

can find! Teamwork makes the dream work! 
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Reading books & Sports Kits 

If you have any school reading books or sports kits at  

home, please return these to school ASAP—we promise not  

to tell you off!  We are currently missing approximately £200 worth of 
our new sports kits….  

 

Book Bags 

Just a reminder for next year. As we are limited in cloakroom space in 
school, please make sure that your child does not bring in large bags for 
their PE kit or school bag. A small, drawstring bag is more than 
adequate for PE kits and all pupils must use the school, blue book bags 
for their school items. If you need a new one, please see Mrs Cotterell. 
These are priced at £5.50.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE kits 

This year, we have seen some school PE kits slipping into pupils bringing 
in their own clothes and even football kits! Please make sure your child is 
kitted out with the correct school uniform which consists of:- 

White T-shirt (plain or with school logo),  

Black shorts, 

Trainers or pumps. 

In winter, pupils will also need to bring in an  

outdoor kits consisting of: 

Fleece 

Black jogging bottoms/leggings. 
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Nantwich Show 

As Nantwich show is an important community  

event for the people of Nantwich and surrounding  

areas, the Governors and staff would like to  

support this by encouraging any families who would like to take 
their children to do so if they wish. The event is unusually on a 
school day (the last day of term-Wednesday 25th July), however if 
you let Mrs Cotterell know that you will be attending the show, 

then we are allowed to authorise this absence.  

 
 

 

A BIG thank you from the 
PTFA and school to everyone 
contributing in any way-big 

and small– to the Summer Fair. 

Total amount raised= 

£ 1,994,29! 
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Our School Lottery winner! 

And this weeks winner is……...drum roll 

please…….. 

Mrs Rutter! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’d like the chance of winning or just to 

get into training for 
the big winnings of 
the National Lottery, 
please join today! 
This is one way to 
help boost our 
funds…...without 

you we just couldn’t 
provide our children 
with the super 
environment and 
opportunities that 
we do. We need 

your support to 

survive... 
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